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MISSION STATEMENT
St. John Paul II School is a Cape Cod Catholic school that welcomes students and 
families from diverse faiths and backgrounds who desire a college preparatory, 
Catholic education. 

The school’s academic, artistic, athletic, and co-curricular programs cultivate 
strong relationships and empower students to recognize their gifts, develop 
their potential, and communicate Christ in word and deed. Emulating their 
patron St. John Paul II, students pursue truth through faith and reason, preparing 
them to lead lives of continuous learning, respect, and community leadership.

Dear Members of the St. John Paul II School Community,�

“Sacrifice is the language love speaks.”  I would like to take credit for these words, but I cannot. Seeking inspiration, 
or perhaps simply procrastinating in writing this introduction, I began browsing the recent alumni publication from 
my alma mater. I was struggling to find the words to capture my thoughts about what makes the St. John Paul 
II community special.  This phrase, spoken by a revered religious studies professor, jumped off the page at me. 
Every day at JPII, we witness the dedication, sacrifice, and love our administrators, teachers, and staff have for our 
community as they continuously cultivate an environment where our children can recognize their individual gifts, 
develop their potential, and communicate Christ in word and deed.  Every day we receive gifts from our families, 
alumni, and friends in the form of time, talent, and financial assistance, all expressions of the love we have for the 
school community and the children. 

This issue features just a few examples of the many collaborative efforts driving our school’s growth. In addition 
to the never-ending task our academic leaders face to extend, expand, and enhance our academic programs, 
our Campus Ministry team, led by Chaplain Fr. Chris Hughes ’13, is establishing new programming for students 
to deepen their faith. Under the leadership of Athletic Director Michael Young ’14, we have enjoyed new levels 
of success for our athletes as well as the addition of new athletic programs. Our volunteers, who supported the 
implementation of an engineering club at the high school, who joined the newly formed 

JPII Partnership Council, and who provide the ongoing support behind the scenes to make concert tours and 
school performances possible, illustrate how our community continuously supports the school’s success. These 
opportunities in academics, athletics, and the arts are only possible because of the collaborative efforts of those 
who share the vision of St. John Paul II School.�

On behalf of the St. John Paul I School Advisory Board, I thank you for your continued commitment to St. John 
Paul II School.

Roar Lions!

��

Elizabeth (Betsy) O’Brien, Esq., P ’25

ADVISORY BOARD CHAIR
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ADVISORY BOARD 
2023-2024 

Elizabeth O'Brien Esq., P ‘25
ADVISORY BOARD CHAIR

Stephen Hamel, GP ‘26, ‘29
ADVISORY BOARD VICE CHAIR

ADVANCEMENT COMMITTEE CHAIR

Paul Birmingham
EMERITUS

Jenn Canzano, P ‘16, ‘18, Ex Officio

Paula Daly, Ex Officio 

Mike Doyle, ‘13

Rev. Michael Fitzpatrick

Kathy Griffin-Mayo, P ‘22, ‘27

Rev. Christopher D. Hughes ‘13 

Daniel Hughes, P ‘13, ‘15

Christopher Lawson, P ‘23, ‘25

James McGrail, P ‘24, ‘27

Lawrence McGrath Esq., P ‘25

John Milligan, ‘13

Joseph O'Keefe, P ‘23, ‘24

Danielle Siscoe, P ‘28, ‘30, Ex Officio

Valerie Smith, P ‘25

Richard Sullivan, GP ‘24

Mona Lisa Valentino, P ‘11, Ex Officio

Phillip VanDenBrink, P ‘24, ‘25, Ex Officio

LEADERSHIP
2023-2024 

Rev. Christopher D. Hughes ‘13
CHAPLAIN 

Phillip VanDenBrink, P ‘24, ‘25
HEAD OF SCHOOL

Paula Daly
ASSISTANT HEAD OF SCHOOL, GRADES 5-8

Mona Lisa Valentino, P ‘11
ASSISTANT HEAD OF SCHOOL, GRADES 9-12

AJ Ballou, Ph.D., P ‘27
ACADEMIC DEAN

Jennifer Canzano, P ‘16, ‘18
ADVANCEMENT DIRECTOR

Michael Young ‘14
ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

CONTRIBUTING AUTHORS
Mikayla Barreiro ‘14

Jenn Canzano, P ‘16, ‘18

Laureen Fish, P ‘30, ‘31

Richard Fish, P ‘30, ‘31

Margaret Keras, P ‘16, ‘17

Wendy Ann Meehan 
DESIGNER

Marie Spadaro, Ph.D., P ‘22, ‘26

Thomas Sullivan 

Phillip VanDenBrink, P ‘24, ‘25

Fall Fest ‘23 Alumni Gathering with Mr. Ernie
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Leadership and Advocacy

John Milligan '13
Long before the adoption of the 

current mission statement in 
2022, John Milligan embodied 

the principles of "continuous 
learning, respect, and community 
leadership." As a proud graduate of 
one of the first classes at St. John 
Paul II School, John sowed the seeds 
of growth and change, contributing 
to the formation of enduring 
traditions that continue to this day. 
A trailblazer in his own right, he 
lobbied, advocated, and inspired 
others to establish practices that still 
continue. Notably, John was a key 
member of the inaugural football 
team, an experience that instilled in 
him the importance of motivating 
others toward a shared cause.

John has consistently sought 
positive change and growth in every 
organization he has been a part of. 
His bold facilitation skills, honed at 
JPII, transitioned into his college 
years, where he contributed to the 
student senate at College of the 

Holy Cross. Having graduated from 
Holy Cross in 2017, John resolved 
to leverage the seeds of knowledge 
planted during his time in founding 
Principal, Mr. Keavy's office where 
he advocated for meaningful 
change at JPII into a career in the 
political realm.

Reflecting on John's time at JPII, Ms. 
Valentino, Assistant Head of School, 
Grades 9-12 remarked, "He always led 
from the front, an excellent student 
who collaborated with the Student 
Council and Administration to 
initiate new endeavors, contributing 
to the continuous improvement of 
school culture."

John's commitment to his alma mater 
extends beyond his graduation. 
In August 2023, Advancement/
Admissions Director, Mrs Canzano 
asked him to become involved at 
JPII once again. This conversation 
led to the establishment of an 
Alumni Network for the school. 
Taking the lead, John has revitalized 
alumni attendance at annual events 
such as Fall Fest, the Thanksgiving 
Football game, and a Christmas 
Break meeting. His behind-the-
scenes efforts have played a pivotal 
role in reinvigorating the alumni 
community, working closely with 
the administration to advocate for 
new traditions at JPII.

Student Council 2012
3MAGAZINE •  2022-2023  |  TIDINGS  

 ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT LIONS OF THE WORLD



4

Sadie O ’Conor ‘18
During her days at JPII, Sadie O’Conor could 

always be found in the auditorium, so it comes 
as no surprise that she continued pursuing the 

arts, majoring in English  and Music at College of the 
Holy Cross. Unlike so many people, though, Sadie has 
refused to let music simply be a passion—for her, it’s a 
profession. Sadie is now a Master’s student at the Jacob 
School of Music, Indiana, where she is pursuing a career 
in Shakespearean Theater and Opera Performance.

Sadie’s first musical at JPII, all the way back in 5th 
grade, was Into the Woods, and this is just one of 
dozens of shows she’s starred in since. 
In addition to playing Cinderella, 
some of her favorite roles 
have been Amalia in She 
Loves Me and Puck in an 
international staging of 

Midsummer Night’s Dream.  On the academic side, she 
has published several papers on literary criticism and 
participated in antiracist initiatives. For Sadie, music 
and art “create community and positive change, 
especially for young people,” and she’s particularly 
passionate about arts advocacy.

It is this passion that led to her most important project 
yet. Last year, she founded and led an independent 
opera company called Unsung Operas. The purpose 
of this organization was to translate, stage, and film 
several operas written by women, which, because of 
their creators’ identities, had never been performed. 
This massive project involved applying for (and 
winning) grants, transcribing and translating 18th and 
19th-century texts, and managing a cast of thirty 

people. It was a massive success. The album and 
recordings are now in post-production and 
should be available soon. Sadie hopes to take 
this project further and is currently applying for 
grants that would allow her to perform these 

operas throughout France!

Sadie has always loved the arts and credits 
her time at JPII, and Performing Arts 
Director Deacon Fish, with teaching her 
how to engage with it professionally. In 
part, this meant a constantly rotating 
schedule of choir tours, plays, and 
concerts which helped her learn to 
manage her time. More importantly, 

though, JPII taught her that “all work 
can be a faith-based mission, 

especially when artistic, 
especially when it involves 
people.” It is Sadie’s faith that 
drives her to connect people 
through music, across space 
and time, for the good of all.

Asked what advice she’d give a 
current student interested in her 

field, Sadie said “know why you’re 
doing it, why you love it…Don’t tie 

your worth as an artist to whether 
someone likes you…. There is no 
such thing as being good enough; 

your being is good enough.”
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During his time at St. John Paul II School, Chris 
Bresnahan was recognized for his leadership 
skills, faith, and dedication to service. He actively 

served as a retreat leader at school and was highly 
involved in ECHO (Encountering Christ in Others) of 
Cape Cod, which played a significant role in his faith 
formation. Additionally, his experience of participating 
in JPII’s service trip to Ecuador ignited his passion for 
non-traditional learning experiences and his love for 
travel.

Chris combined science with spirituality by pursuing 
a dual degree in Biology and Theology at Providence 
College. At PC, he published his first theology paper 
in an academic journal and his first biology paper is 
currently in peer review. 

Chris was the recipient of the Father Smith OP 
Fellowship. This Fellowship awards students from 
Providence College the opportunity to travel anywhere 
in the world to engage in study and/or service. This led 
him to Manila, Philippines, where he performed biology 
research with Fr. Nicanor Austriaco on two separate 

projects. One project’s goal was to create a novel 
vaccine delivery system using genetically altered yeast 
to produce a spike protein for a given disease, including 
COVID-19, Swine Flu, and TB.  The other used yeast as 
a model organism for rice plants that were genetically 
modified to discern possible resistance to drought, heat 
and other factors.

As Chris reflects, “St. John Paul II School draws out 
the part of our nature that is ordained to excellence. 
Oftentimes, we are tempted to think that we are 
hindered in this pursuit by our own littleness. On the 
contrary, it is this very littleness, when guided in humility 
to the Cross of Jesus where it is taken up to heaven 
with Him, that is made magnanimous. The words that 
began St. John Paul II's papacy, "Be Not Afraid," should 
resound to occupy the place of that temptation. It 
resounds at JPII, where students are given a vision of 
the faith, of success, of leadership, passion, learning. 
This vision is presented in a way that does not cause 
fear of these things, as if they are out of reach. St. 
John Paul II presents them as what we are ordained to, 
because they are what we are made to attain.”

FAITH & SCIENCE

“St. John Paul II 

School draws out 

the part of 

our nature that 

is ordained to 

excellence..."

Christopher Bresnahan '19
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Paula Daly named Assistant 
Head of School, Grades 5-8 

August 2023, Ms. Paula Daly joined 
St. John Paul II School as the new 
Assistant Head of School for grades 
5-8. With over 25 years of experience 
in Catholic education within the 
Archdiocese of Boston, Ms. Daly brings 
a wealth of expertise in nurturing 
young minds. Ms. Daly's dedication to 
excellence in education is evident from 
her early years in the classroom to her 
role as a lead teacher. She's known for 
her innovative approach, integrating 
subjects and infusing a writing 
program into math courses, fostering 
a holistic learning environment.
Ms. Daly finishes her Master's Degree 
in Educational Leadership from Boston 
College this May and looks forward to 
sunny days on Cape Cod.

Michael Young ‘14, 
Named Athletic Director 

June 2023, JPII alum Mike Young '14 
was named Athletic Director at St. 
John Paul II School.  

As a college athlete, Coach Young's 
journey from JPII to Stonehill 
College showcased his dedication to 

excellence. At Stonehill, he excelled 
in baseball, earning accolades such 
as NE10 Rookie Pitcher of the Year 
and NEIBA All-Star. Post-college, 
Coach Young remained committed to 
talent development and teamwork, 
transitioning seamlessly into coaching 
and recruitment roles at Stonehill.

Before becoming AD, Coach Young 
taught math and served as head 
varsity baseball coach at JPII. Mike 
will continue as head varsity baseball 
coach in addition to his role as Athletic 
Director.

"Coach Young is widely respected for 
his strong morals and values, aligning 
perfectly with our school's mission. 
He's an exemplary role model who's 
taken on various roles since returning 
to JPII," said Mona Lisa Valentino, 
Assistant Head of School, (grades 
9-12).

Student Support Services 
Expands with Adjustment 
Counselor, Ms. Alison McLeod

Student support services expanded 
with the addition of an Adjustment 
Counselor to the staff.  St. John Paul II 
School welcomed Alison McLeod fall of 
2023. The addition of an Adjustment 
Counselor supports the emotional 
and social well-being of our students, 
which has a direct impact on their 
academic performance. Ms. McLeod 
works with students by providing 
a platform for expression, offering 
coping mechanisms, and connecting 
students and their families with 
resources. This staff addition aligns 
with our commitment to prioritize the 
comprehensive well-being of every 

student in our school community, 
emphasizing the importance of both 
academic success and overall personal 
development.

Fr. Christopher Hughes ‘13 
Appointed as Chaplain

With immense gratitude and Lion 
pride, St. John Paul II School is thrilled 
to announce the appointment of Fr. 
Christopher Hughes '13 as our school 
chaplain. Fr. Chris was recently 
ordained in June and brings a strong 
sense of spiritual devotion and a deep-
rooted connection to the school.

He started his journey at St. Francis 
Xavier Preparatory School, where 
he was involved in various school 
activities, such as serving as the editor 
of The Calliopean, participating in the 
Social Justice Club and Performing 
Arts, engaging in campus ministry, 
and being an altar server. Fr. Chris' 
extensive involvement during his 
formative years resonates with 
current students, and he eagerly 
fosters connections with alumni. With 
Mass celebrated twice weekly in the 
Chapel before school, availability for 
confession, and spiritual support, Fr. 
Chris epitomizes the essence of service 
and faith, embodying the values 
upheld at St. John Paul II School. 

His appointment as chaplain marks 
a significant milestone in school 
history. The faculty, staff, and 
students welcome Fr. Chris back to 
the community and look forward to 
his ongoing leadership and spiritual 
guidance.

AROUND CAMPUS



JPII welcomes new science 
teacher with alumni ties - 
Shannon Gilliland (wife of 
Ryan Gilliland, SFXP ‘07)

Stephanie Fox SFXP ‘01 
returns to JPII in a new role. 
Stephanie joins our admin 
team as our new Business 

Manager.
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AROUND CAMPUS

Mrs. Kelley returned to the classroom 
after serving ten years as the 
Middle School Principal. To honor 
her dedicated service, the faculty, 
students, and staff created a special 
"Kelley" gallery wall that showcases 
student artwork and a commemorative 
plaque. Mrs. Kelley is passionate about 
teaching and is excited to return to the 
classroom as the Grade Six Reading 
and Language Arts teacher.

Mrs. Elizabeth Kelley returns to the classroom

Special Thanks 

to the following individuals who retired at the end 
of the 2022-2023 academic year and gave so selflessly of their time:

MRS. MAUREEN PHILBIN-CROCKETT  •  MR. JIM REMILLARD
MRS. CHRISTINE ROSCOE  •  MRS. DEBORAH WARMS



(Fall 2023) The school had a 67-24-8 regular season record. 

St. John Paul II School Celebrates Athletic Achievement

CAPE & ISLANDS CONFERENCE CHAMPIONS:
Field Hockey
Golf
Women’s Soccer 
Women’s Volleyball

CAPE & ISLANDS CONFERENCE MVPS:
Jack Carstensen ‘24 (Golf)
Molly Pulit ‘24 (Volleyball)
Ella Cheney ‘24 (Women's Soccer)
Daniel Cordeiro ‘24 (Football) 

MIAA TOURNAMENT QUALIFIERS 
MIAA State Champion Runner-Up: Golf
MIAA Elite 8 Appearance: Volleyball
MIAA Sweet 16 Appearance: Field Hockey, Men's Soccer, 
Women's Soccer

BOSTON GLOBE ACCOLADES:
Coach of the Year: Geoff Converse (Golf)
Coach of the Year: Haley Kennedy-Cabral (Volleyball)
Coach of the Year: Shannon Kennedy-Cabral (Volleyball)
Player of the Year: Jack Carstensen (Golf)

JPII Adds Winter Track to its roster 
of Athletic Offerings



CONCERT CHOIR 
TOURS ITALY AGAIN!
The St. John Paul II School Concert Choir had 
the pleasure of embarking on their second 
tour to Italy. The choir, composed of talented 
students, was thrilled to have the opportunity to 
showcase their skills in one of the most beautiful 
countries in the world. Throughout their journey, 
the students were able to visit and perform in 
various cities, including The Vatican (at Sunday 
Mass), Rome and Assisi. “Singing at the Chair 
of St. Peter at the Vatican, with a Bishop for 
Confirmation was amazing! Vatican City and the 
audience with Pope Francis are trip highlights.” 
recounted Deacon Richard Fish, Director of 
Performing Arts, P ‘30, ‘31.  The choir and 
families were able to experience the rich culture 
and history of Italy, and were able to create 
unforgettable memories. “It was an incredible 
experience to see sights such as the Trevi and 
the Pantheon first hand,” said Ella Pires, ‘25.  
The trip was a tremendous success, and the 
choir returned home with a renewed passion for 
music and performance.

The commitment to the arts at St. John Paul II School 
goes beyond the classroom. Visual Arts teachers Mr. 
Hart and Mrs. Bivona, members of the Cape Cod & 
Islands Art Educators Association, provide platforms 
for student talent through events like the "Through 
Young Eyes - Youth Art Month Exhibit" at the Cape 
Cod Museum of Art. The program cultivates a culture of 
artistic exploration, empowering students as confident, 
critical thinkers. 

Guided by the spirit of service and love, students 
extend their creativity beyond the classroom. From 
hosting community service projects to fostering 
partnerships like Champ Homes, our art initiatives reach 

Students painted murals at Champ Homes, 
brightening the spaces with beauty and compassion.
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First Annual Grades 5-12 
Back to School 

Family BBQ

The JPII Parent 
Partnership Council 

Established Fall 2023

The JPII Parent Partnership Council is a new committee 
designed for parents, guardians, and grandparents who 
want to become more involved in supporting their school. 
This council aims to build a sense of community among JPII 
families while specifically focusing on supporting athletics, 
the arts, and extracurricular programs. By participating in the 
JPII Parent Partnership Council, parents and guardians have 
the opportunity to meet others who share their passion for 
supporting JPII. This partnership works closely with school 
leadership to bring ideas to life and make a meaningful impact 
on the school community.

New Traditions:
•	Community Thanksgiving Mass and Meal
•	Spirit Event Calendar
•	Family Skate Day
•	Women’s Advent Mass

The women of our JPII community
were invited to reflect on the role of our 
own Blessed Mother at First Women’s 

Advent Mass in Our Lady of Fatima Chapel.

JPII Starts New Tradition

JPII Introduces 
National School 
Lunch Program

Thanks to the invaluable support of Robert B. Our Co. Inc and 
the tireless efforts of Chris Graham Inc, Joe Sullivan, Ernie and 
Sharon Christian, Kim Christian, Margaret and Kevin Keras, 
Dave Badot, Nancy Dias, Pat Van Cott, Jim Remillard, Joe 
Sullivan, and Phil VanDenBrink, JPII renovated its kitchen and 
introduced the National School Lunch Program. (NSLP) is a 
federally assisted meal program operating in nearly 95,000 
public and nonprofit private schools and residential childcare 
institutions. It provides nutritionally balanced, low-cost, or 
free lunches to more than 26 million children each school day.

1 0

WHAT’S NEW AT JPII

JPII has partnered with the Play Like a Champion Today 
educational series from the University of Notre Dame. 
Program Director Kristin K. Sheehan, ND '90, '93 M.A. from the 
University of Notre Dame, provided a workshop for coaches 
and a presentation for parents. Play Like a Champion Today 
is a national coach and parent education program designed 
specifically to elevate the culture of Catholic school-sponsored 
sports. The program recognizes Sports as a ministry and 
promotes mission-driven athletics.



PERFORMING ARTS 
GRADES 5-12

The combining of grades 5 through 12 in Performing 
Arts with Clue in the fall and Shrek this spring is 
an exciting new endeavor that promises to be 
a spectacular showcase of talent and creativity.  
With students from different age groups coming 
together, this collaboration encourages a sense 
of community and teamwork, fostering a positive 
learning environment. The choice of Clue and 
Shrek as the centerpieces of this project is a 
testament to the versatility and adaptability of 
the Performing Arts. Audiences have already 
witnessed a unique blend of mystery, humor, and 
heartwarming moments, brought to life by these 
talented performers and crew. This project is a 
great opportunity for students to learn and grow, 
all while showcasing their skills, and will continue 
to be a memorable experience for all involved. 

NO PLACE FOR HATE
St. John Paul II School is proud to have been 
designated as a No Place for Hate® School by the 
Anti-Defamation League. A group of dedicated 
faculty, staff, and students spearheaded this 
initiative, which focuses on providing an anti-
bias and anti-bullying curriculum to help create 

a stronger school community. The No Place for 
Hate program is a nationwide initiative that is 
student-led and has been implemented in over 
1,800 schools. Its goal is to foster a positive 
and inclusive school environment where every 
student feels welcomed and valued.
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CLASS OF 2023
Congratulations 

Anna Maria College

Arizona State University

Assumption University

Auburn University

Ave Maria University

Baylor University

Benedict College: South 
Carolina

Boston College

Boston University

Bridgewater State University

Bridgton Academy

Bryant University

Butler University

Cape Cod Community College

Catholic University

Clark University

Clemson University

Coastal Carolina University

College Of Charleston

Curry College

Dartmouth College

Dean College

Depaul University

Drexel University

Duquesne University

East Carolina University

Eckerd College

Elms College

Elon University

Embry-Riddle Aeronautical 
University

Emmanuel College

Fairfield University

Fitchburg State University

Florida Atlantic University

Florida Institute Of Technology

Florida Memorial University

Florida Southern College

Florida State University

Fordham University

Framingham State University

The George Washington 
University

Hawaii Pacific University

High Point University

Iowa State University

James Madison University
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Keene State College

Kent's Hill School

King's College

Lasell University

Lehigh University

Le Moyne College

Lesley University

Liberty University

Louisiana State University

Loyola University: Chicago

Loyola University: Maryland

Maine College Of Art

Maine Maritime Academy

Marist College

Maryland Institute College Of 
Art

Massachusetts College Of Art

Massachusetts College Of 
Pharmacy And Health Sciences

Massachusetts Maritime 
Academy

Mcgill University

Merrimack College

Michigan State University

Montserrat College Of Art

Mount St. Mary's University

New England Institute Of 
Technology

Northeastern University

Norwich University

Notre Dame

Nova Southeastern University

Oakland University

Ohio State University

Pace University

Palm Beach Atlantic University

Penn State University

Plymouth State University

Providence College

Purdue University

Quinnipiac University

Regis College

Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute

Rhode Island College

 AROUND CAMPUS

Rochester Institute Of 
Technology

Roger Williams University

Rollins College

Rutgers University

Sacred Heart University

Salem State University

Salve Regina University

Seton Hall University

Siena College

Simmons University

Smith College

Southern Connecticut State 
University

Southern New Hampshire 
University

Springfield College

St. Anselm College

St. Joseph's College Of Maine

St. Louis University

St. Louis University: Madrid

St. Michael's College

State University Of New York: 
Buffalo

Stonehill College

Stony Brook University

Suffolk University

Syracuse University

Temple University

Texas A&M University

Texas Christian University

University Of Alabama

University Of Arizona

University Of Buffalo

University Of California: Irvine

University Of California: San 
Diego

University Of California: Santa 
Cruz

University Of Central Florida

University Of Colorado: Denver

University Of Connecticut

University Of Dayton

University Of Delaware

University Of Florida

University Of Georgia

University Of Guelph

University Of Hawaii: Manoa

University Of Maine

University Of Manitoba

Umass Amherst

Umass Boston

Umass Dartmouth

Umass Lowell

University Of Michigan: 
Dearborn

University Of Minnesota

University Of New England

University Of New Hampshire

University Of New Haven

University Of North Carolina: 
Charlotte

University Of North Carolina: 
Greensboro

University Of North Carolina: 
Wilmington

University Of Ottowa

University Of Pittsburgh

University Of Rhode Island

University Of South Carolina: 
Columbia

University Of South Florida

University Of Southern Maine

University Of St. Joseph

University Of St. Thomas

University Of Tampa

University Of Tennessee

University Of Vermont

Vassar College

Villanova University

Virginia Tech

Wentworth University

Western University

Westfield State University

Wheaton College

Worcester Polytechnic Institute

Xavier University
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Class Notes and Alumni Updates
John Kent ‘11 
has accumulated experience working 
with various law firms dedicated to 
representing Veterans in their appeals 
for VA benefits. In 2021, he successfully 
passed the VA's accreditation exam, 
allowing him to formally advocate 
for Veterans before the VA, further 
enhancing his ability to support and 
represent their interests.

Elena Valentino Johnson ‘11 
graduated from Bridgewater State 
University and is currently a pre-
school teacher at Bright Ideas. She was 
married in 2022 and currently resides in 
Massachusetts.

Natanne Nunes ‘12 
is a speech-language pathologist at a 
pediatric outpatient therapy center in 
Florida.

Nate Lynch ‘13
Recently completed a deployment 
aboard the fast combat support ship 
USNS Supply in support of the USS Harry 
S Truman carrier strike group, which was 
operating in the Mediterranean Sea.

Chris Hughes ‘13 
was ordained a priest on June 3rd of 
2023, and has been assigned as chaplain 
to St. John Paul II School! 

Jenna (Cornwall) Mulhearn ‘13 
and Brendan Mulhearn ‘13 
Since graduating from JPII in 2013, Jenna 
Cornwall went on to marry her high 
school sweetheart Brendan Mulhearn! 
They were married in 2021, surrounded 
by so many life-long friends they made 
at JPII. This past summer, Brendan and 
Jenna welcomed their first baby, Henry. 
Although the little man arrived two 
months earlier than expected, he is now 
a healthy and happy 6-month-old. They 
are excited to have Fr. Chris Hughes ‘13  
baptize him this summer.

Addie-Eileen Paige ‘13 
made the decision to leave her corporate 
job and fully dedicate herself to 
photography. In her newly established 
photography business, specializing in 
landscape and nature photography, 
she showcases and sells prints of her 
captivating photos. Eileen's collection 
spans from the Cape to Washington 
State and Alaska. Regardless of 
geographic distance, alumni and 
supporters can contribute to her artistic 
journey by acquiring prints that bring 
the beauty of diverse landscapes to their 
spaces by visiting her website: https://
paigesofpics.com/. 

Kathleen Mason ‘14 
thoroughly enjoys her position at the 
Cape Cod Commission, but her heart 
belongs to weekends spent in the White 
Mountains. Alongside her partner, 
Vincent, and their adventurous dog, 
Clover, Kathleen is on a mission to 
conquer New Hampshire's 48 4,000-
foot peaks. If you share a passion for 
mountain climbing, feel free to reach 
out—she's always open to new climbing 
companions!

WOULD YOU LIKE TO 
STAY CONNECTED WITH 

CLASSMATES? 

Consider volunteering as a 
Class Scribe! To learn more email 
advancement@JPIIHyannis.org

Update Your 
Information
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Class Notes and Alumni Updates

Samantha Carlowicz ‘17
Sam is currently building satellites by day 
with The Boeing Company and finishing 
a Masters thesis by night, in sunny 
California.  She studied at Saint Louis 
University with a focus in Aerospace and 
Mechanical Engineering.

Meghan Powell Lang ‘17 
married in September 2023 and currently 
lives in Upstate New York.  She works as 
a pediatric speech-language pathologist 
at Olive Speech Therapy.  Shown is a 
picture of the JPII alumni at her wedding 
reception.

Thomas Rezendes ‘18
After JPII, Rezendes went on to study 
biology at the University of Dallas.  He 
is currently enrolled in the Physician 
Assistant Studies program at MCPHS 
University in Worcester.

Vanessa Townsend ‘18 
serves as a Fluid Systems Engineer for 
GDEB, contributing her expertise to the 
COLUMBIA Class submarine project. 
In her role, she plays a vital part in the 
design and management of fluid systems, 
ensuring the efficiency and functionality 
of this critical component in submarine 
engineering.

Julia Milczanowski ‘19
Following a summa cum laude 
graduation from Fordham University, 
Julia Milczanowski embarked on her 
professional journey as a Research 
Technician at Weill Cornell Medicine. 
In this role, she delves into the field of 
cancer immunology, contributing to the 
advancement of knowledge in this critical 
area of research.

JP Rezendes ‘20
In his final year in the Business School of 
the University of Dallas, Rezendes looks 
forward to graduating in May 2024. In 
his free time he loves getting together 
with his buddies from JPII. Shown are 
alumni, Will Bailey ‘20, Hank Bailey ‘20 
and himself at a summer Polo Match in 
Newport.

Molly Wood ‘20 
is presently employed as a veterinary 
technician at Hyannis Animal Hospital. 
While actively pursuing her academic 
goals, she aspires to achieve a doctorate 
in the near future. Juggling a full-
time job and work responsibilities, 
Molly is fortunate to have received a 
full scholarship from her workplace, 
facilitating her journey toward obtaining 
her degree. Additionally, she continues 
to share a loving relationship with her 
high school sweetheart, expressing 
gratitude to JPII for making these life 
accomplishments possible.

Save the Date
SATURDAY, JUNE 15, 2024

ALL CLASS REUNION 
AND CLASS OF 2013 

SPECIAL CELEBRATION 

More details to follow.
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ontributions made by our alumni, parents, grandparents, alumni families, and benefactors are a testament to the strength of our 
community and lay a strong foundation for the future.  We want to express our heartfelt gratitude to all of you who contribute. 

Your unwavering support, whether in the form of time, talent, or financial assistance, drives our school's growth. 

Your generous contributions over the past year have been instrumental in creating transformative opportunities for students at St. John Paul II 
School. From providing essential tuition assistance to enhancing student support services and enrichment programs, your support has played 
a pivotal role in nurturing the growth and development of our students. Your donations have enabled numerous impactful initiatives, including 
updating team uniforms, acquiring a fleet of sailboats, hiring an adjustment counselor, establishing a winter track and a men's volleyball team, 
and implementing the No Place for Hate Program. Your contributions have facilitated our participation in the Play Like A Champion Today 
educational series and the National Catholic Academic Junior High Decathlon while also providing additional avenues for worship and spiritual 
growth through Revivals. Finally, we extend our sincere gratitude to our generous donors for funding two St. John Paul II School buses. These 
buses have played a pivotal role in alleviating student transportation challenges and have remarkably expanded access to a wide range of 
athletic, educational, spiritual, and extracurricular pursuits for our students.

We are grateful for your dedication and support as we look to the future. Your commitment provides students with the resources, guidance, 
and encouragement they need to thrive academically, spiritually, and personally. Your ongoing involvement enables St. John Paul II School to 
continue its mission of shaping future leaders who embody faith, values, learning, respect, and community leadership. Together, we empower 
our students to recognize their unique gifts, unlock their full potential, and effectively communicate Christ's teachings in both word and deed.

By investing in our school, you invest in the education of our students and the development of future leaders who will shape our communities 
and society. Together, we are forming compassionate, competent, and confident individuals who will positively influence the world.

In gratitude,							     

Jenn Canzano, P ‘16, ‘18
ADVANCEMENT/ADMISSIONS DIRECTOR

2022-2023 Financial Overview

Expenses

Salaries & Benefits 	 65%

Financial Aid	 12%

Student Experience	 8%

Facilities	 7%

Administration/Development	 5%

Athletics	 3%

Income

Tuition	 83%

Fundraising	 10%

Student Services & Activity	 5%

Other	 2%

Stephen Hamel, GP ‘26, ‘29
ADVISORY BOARD VICE CHAIR
ADVANCEMENT COMMITTEE CHAIR
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The Totus Tuus Society recognizes donors 
whose Longstanding generosity has established 
St. John Paul II School as a vibrant and impactful 
community.  The Society is named for the apostolic 
motto of our namesake, St. John Paul II, and its 
meaning (“totally yours”) evokes the dedication 
of the Society’s members to advancing the 
school’s mission.

2023
Dr. and Mrs. Jesse Affonso
Mr. and Mrs. John Boselli
Cape Cod Insulation
Cataumet Boats
Franey Mechanical Services, 

Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. David Holt
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 

Lawson
Dr. and Mrs. Douglas Moran
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Ryan

2022
Joe and Laurie Anastos
Anonymous
FACTS
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Fox
Graham LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Hughes
Mr. and Mrs. Besart Kamberi
Mrs. Terry and  

Mr. Jerome† Manning
Mashpee Orthodontics
Dr. and Mrs. Gordon Nakata
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Oldham
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence  

J. Palmer
Mr. John P. Redding
Mark and Clara Sullivan

2021
Mr. Tim Adams
Anonymous
Boston College Alumni 

Association, Cape Cod 
Chapter

Gardiner and Courtney Bridge
Mr. and Mrs. Darold Evans
The Flatley Foundation
Marcia and Fred Floyd

THE TOTUS TUUS Society

Mr. Jeff Gudenkauf
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Hamel
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Hyde
Knights of Columbus, Father 

McSwiney Council #2525
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Lotuff
Joseph and Wendy O’Keefe
Peale Foundation
The Robert F. & Maureen T. 

O’Keefe Family Foundation
Olivia Shields, ’20 and Jennifer 

Everett
Hon. Therese Wright and 

 Mr. Robert LaLiberte

2020
Dr. and Mrs. James Boyle
Cape Cod Orthopaedics & 

Sports Medicine
Carney Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Delman
Mr. Daniel A. Healy†
Knights of Columbus - St. 

Joan of Arc Council 3384
The Lenox Foundation, Inc.
Our Lady of the Cape  

Mens Club
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Powell
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Sullivan
Mr. and Mrs. Craig Whitten

2019
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Baroni
Reverend James F. Buckley 
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Cassidy
Donnelly’s Uniform  

and Apparel
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas  

E. Donovan
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Franey
Mr. and Mrs. Mark MacNally
Ms. Elizabeth O’Brien, Esq.
St. Elizabeth Seton Parish

2018
Air Station Cape Cod 

Community Chapel,  
Rev. Ralph Egan 

Anonymous
Philip and Rachel Baroni
Bilezikian Family Foundation
Birmingham Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. 

Birmingham 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark  

Boudreau Esq.
Mr. James Bowman
Michael and Maureen Champa
Mr. and Mrs. J. David† 

Crawford
Mrs. Shirley Fennell
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Fenuccio 

Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Flynn 
Gerald T. Cameron Family 

Charitable Foundation, Inc.
Mr. Joseph M. Hoffman and 

Ms. Felicia Penn
Mr. and Mrs. John Hufnagle III
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Hynes
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew R. Jones 
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher  

W. Keavy 
Mr. and Mrs. Brian D. Knell 
Knights of Columbus, Christ 

the King Council 13388
Knights of Columbus, Pope 

Paul VI Council 7312
Knights of Columbus, Bishop 

Tyler Assembly 0402
Rosemary and Marcel Larue†
The Lynch Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. John† MacKinnon
Mr. and Mrs. Justin Manning
Dr. Paul Marz and  

Mrs. Marie Borland
Mass Networks Education 

Partnership Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph L. 
McArdle, Jr.

Mrs. Beatrice Medeiros†
Mr. and Mrs. John† O’Callaghan
The O’Connor Family 

Foundation
Mr. William Ott
Dr. and Mrs. James T. Reimer 
Mr. and Mrs. James F. 

Remillard, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Remondi
Mr. and Mrs. John D. Sheehan 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles† W. Silva 
Mr. George† and  

Mrs. Lisa Simpson
Mr. Andrew Singer
South Shore Playhouse 

Associates, Inc. Cape  
Cod Melody Tent

Paul and Angela Squarcia
Dr. Paul Squarcia
Vivian E. Sullivan
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Swan
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Tenaglia
Thomas Anthony Pappas 

Charitable Foundation, Inc.
Dr. and Mrs. Henry Tufts 
Dr. and Mrs. Edward† Tynan
Eric and Eleanor Vander Mel 
Margaret Vanderslice
Ms. Shirley G. Voelkle 
Ward Family Charitable Trust
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Ward 
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Whiteley
Mr. and Mrs. John Williams
Lois and Frederick W. 

Wrightson, III

† D E C E A S E D
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Visionaries
GIFTS OF $10,000+

The Flatley Foundation
Carol and Stephen Hamel
Kamberi Enterprises
Lyndon Paul Lorusso 

Charitable Foundation of 
2002

The Robert F. and Maureen T. 
O'Keefe Family Foundation

Mr. John Redding
Eric and Eleanor Vander Mel
Vanguard Charitable

Benefactors
GIFTS OF $5,000-$9,999

Mr. Tim Adams
Delta Airlines Matching Gift 

Program
Fidelity Charitable Donor-

Advised Fund
Dr. and Mrs. Douglas Moran
Ms. Elizabeth O'Brien, Esq.
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Powell
Knights of Columbus - St. Joan 

of Arc Council 3384
Mark and Clara Sullivan
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Sullivan

Ambassadors
GIFTS OF $2,500-$4,999

Dr. and Mrs. Jesse Affonso
Falmouth Toyota
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 

Lawson
Sam and Judie Lorusso
Mr. Richard Nesto
Thomas and Katherine Ryan

Stewards
GIFTS OF $1,000-$2,499

The Insurance Agency of  
Cape Cod

Joe and Laurie Anastos
Anonymous (3)
Frances Cestone Birmingham
Larry and Sharon Bossidy
Reverend James F. Buckley
Cape & Islands Realty Advisors
Cape Cod Endodontics, P.C.
Cape Cod Insulation
Cataumet Boats
Mr. and Mrs. William Coty, III

Distinguished Donor List
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E 

Donovan
Mr. and Mrs. John Driscoll
Marcia and Fred Floyd
Reverend Ron Floyd
Mr. Raymond L. George
Joseph M. Hoffman
Mr. Jim Houghton
Irish American Club of Cape 

Cod, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Russell Jacobson
Little Stars Learning Center
Mac Davis Flooring
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas 

MacDonald
Mr. John MacKinnon†
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Mahoney
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Mayo
Mrs. Julie Mayo
Mrs. Diana McDermott
Mr. and Mrs. Michael McKeen
Dr. Adam Mohmand and Mrs. 

Teresa Mohmand-Borkowska
Mullen Building & Remodeling
Dr. and Mrs. Gordon Nakata
Nelnet Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. George Niden
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph O'Keefe
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Our
Our Lady of the Cape Mens 

Club
Margaret R Rice
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Roy
Sandwich Car Wash
Schwab Charitable
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Skelly
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Skordas
South Shore Playhouse 

Associates, Inc. Cape Cod 
Melody Tent

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Souza
Marie Souza Team of Cape 

Cod Real Estate Services
Sullivan Engineering & 

Consulting, Inc.
Dr. and Mrs. Alexander 

Traykovski
Mrs. Irena Zinov

Champions
GIFTS OF $500-$999

Rev. Deacon and Mrs. James 
Adams

Anonymous
Dr. and Mrs. Kalil Boghdan

Mr. and Mrs. Kalil Boghdan
Andrew and Joanna Bradley
Peter and Allison Cacciatore
Jenn and Ed Canzano
Cape Cod Medical Center
Cape Cod National Golf Club, 

LLC
Cape Cod Orthopaedics & 

Sports Medicine
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 

Conway
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Curley
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Dix
Mr. and Mrs. Anders Erikson
Island Pool Company
FACTS Management Co.
Mrs. Nancy Gallagher
Mr. and Mrs. Willy Hatch
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Hietsch
Mr. and Mrs. David Holt
Mr. Bill Horrigan
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Hughes
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Hyde
Mr. Thomas Hynes
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher W. 

Keavy
Mr. and Mrs. David Kennedy
Margaret and Kevin Keras
Dr. and Mrs. Brian Kowal
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Krieg
Law Offices of Carmen V. 

Codjoe, P.C.
James Laurence Malone
Mr. Michael Manley and Ms. 

Carol Chmielewski
Maverick Technology Partners
Mr. and Mrs. Tom McCabe
McManus Estate Planning LLC
MIT Club of Cape Cod
Dr. Karen Rogers-Monaghan 

and Mr. Liam Monaghan
Dr. Anne and Mr. Christopher 

Morris
John and Leah O'Dea
Knights of Columbus, Father 

McSwiney Council #2525
Knights of Columbus, Bishop 

Tyler Assembly 0402
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Philbrick
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 

Richards
St. Joseph, Guardian of the 

Holy Family Parish
Mr. and Mrs. David Shortt
Mrs. Lisa Simpson
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Siscoe

Teamsters Local 25
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Traykovski
Urology Associates of Cape 

Cod
Michael Walker
Hon. Therese Wright and Mr. 

Robert LaLiberte
Ziggy's Auto Specialties

Patrons
GIFTS OF $250-$499

Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Affonso
Agway of Cape Cod
Anonymous 
Dr. and Mrs. James Boyle
Gardiner and Courtney Bridge
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Briffett
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Buckley
Mr. Vincent Byrne
Loretta and George Campbell
Dr. and Mrs. Paul J. Canniff
Mr. Jason Clark
Mr. Renato Coelho and Ms. 

Angelica Miranda
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Cronin
Martin Culik
Mr. David Cuthbert
Mr. and Mrs. Cathal Diver
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Enright
Mr. and Mrs. Darold Evans
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Fox
Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Hagopian
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Hatton
Mr. and Mrs. Derek J. Horton
Mr. and Mrs. John Hufnagle III
JJManning Auctioneers
Mr. Brian Kennedy
Knights of Columbus, Pope 

Paul VI Council 7312
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Leonard
Litchfield Animal Wellness
Joseph and Erin Mancinelli
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Martin
Dr. and Mrs. Kai Matthes
Mr. and Mrs. William McCarthy
Mr. and Mrs. James McGrail
Jared and Haley McMurray
Bob McMurray
ML Custom Woodwork
Dr. and Mrs. Daniel O'Brien
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome O'Brien
Mr. and Mrs. Jack O'Dea
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Pulit
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Seward
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Mrs. Elizabeth Simmons
Margaret Smith
Laurie and Robert Solis
David Sorgi
Mr. Jason Stone
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Switchenko
Mr. and Mrs. Russell F. Tierney
Dr. Diane Todd
Ms. Mona Lisa Valentino
Latanzi, Spaulding & Landreth
Robert Webster and Sandra 

DosAnjos

Supporters
GIFTS OF $100-$249

3 G's Plumbing & Heating, Inc.

Amazon Smile

Ms. Helena Amorim-Farrell

Anonymous (2)
Mr. and Mrs. Renato Armaczuk

Patricia Balser

Keith and Kerri Batchelder

Frances and Thomas Brew

Mr. David Brunicardi

Ms. Mary Callahan

Mr. and Mrs. John Carey

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew 
Carstensen

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Cassell

Mr. and Mrs. David Chalker

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Chuda

Dr. and Mrs. John Codjoe

Kevin and Cyndi Conway

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Crofford

Ms. Martha Curley

Mrs. Joseph D. Daluz

Dr. and Mrs. Paul Demeo

Mr. Charles Dever

Mr. Neil F. Doherty†

Mr. Richard Donahue

John and Christine Donohoe

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Downs

Frank and Patricia Dundulis

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Durkin

Stuart and Christy Egmore

Paul and Andrea Endres

John Evans

Ms. Barbara Falese-Fitton

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Fish, Sr.

Tracey and James Fitzpatrick

Mr. and Mrs. Peter 
Giannakoulis

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Golarz

Gary and Laura Graham

Mr. William F. Hackett

Ms. Roberta Hatch

Mr. and Mrs. Steven Heywood

Dr. and Mrs. John Homa

Dr. Roshann Hooshman and 
Mr. Edward Richardson

Mr. Thomas C. Hoy

Rev. Christopher Hughes '13

Aaron James '21

Notre Dame Club of Cape Cod

Ms. Charleen Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Katziff

Karen Kaufman

Mr. and Mrs. David Kennelly

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Kraihanzel

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kudla

Mr. and Mrs. James Lenau

Ms. Paula Andrea Lopez-
Tropeano

Ms. Heidi Luciani

Mr. and Mrs. Criscello Luz 
Roque

Mr. and Mrs. James Maclachlan

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent John 
Mancinelli

Ms. Roberta H. McDonald

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence 
McGrath

Mr. and Mrs. Keith McManus

Mr. and Mrs. Brian McNamara

Mr. and Mrs. Gabor Menyhart

Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Michaud

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Monac

Mr. and Mrs. John Moran

Mr. Stoyan Muhov and Ms. 
Roumiana Popjeleva

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Muller

Mr. and Mrs. David Murphy

Mr. Luis Narvaez and Mrs. Livia 
Muy

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen 
Nickerson

Mr. James Nidositko, Sr.

Mrs. Carolyn O'Callaghan

Mr. Lawrence O'Connor

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas O'Hara

Jeremiah O'Keefe '23

Loretta O'Keefe '24

Ms. Marian Oost-Lievense

Mr. and Mrs. Shawn Ozolins

Dana and Tobe Panepinto

Mr. and Mrs. John Pierangeli

Meghan Powell '17

Mr. and Mrs. Adam Reed

Ms. Debby Ribeiro Esq.

Mrs. Ivonne Rosella

Dr. Janet Butts and Mr. Kevin 
Rush

Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Schlegel

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Shearer

Mr. David R. Smith, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. David Smith

Ms. Renee Smith

Tom and Barbara Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Sperry

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Stampfl

Mr. Isaiah Stover and Mrs. 
Kathleen FitzPatrick Stover

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Sutton

Mr. Scott Toenniessen

Ms. Joanne Tomao

Rev. Laurent M. Valliere

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Wahle

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Walman

Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Wile

Mr. and Mrs. Sean Willis

Joseph and Maureen Yamin

Paul and Maureen Yasi

GIFTS OF $1-$99

Mr. Eugene Alioshka and Mrs. 
Natalia Huba

American Online Giving 
Foundation

Anonymous (2)
Barnstable Tree Service

Raymond and JoEllen 
Bourque

Christopher Bresnahan '19

Emily Canzano '16

Matthew Canzano '18

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Castano

Mr. and Mrs. Randall Collette

Gene and Jean Cormier

Edson and Danyelle DeSouza

Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Dillon

Ms. Mary Donahue

Mr. Michael '13 and Mrs. 
Rachael '12 Doyle

Ms. Eleanore Dumais

Ms. Corey Eldredge

Dolores Ercha

Rev. Deacon and Mrs. Richard 
Fish Jr.

Ms. Barbara A. Flinn

Mrs. Karen Godfrey

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Gorsuch

Ms. Cara Harding

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Harper

Linda Hurley and Robert Del 
Vecchio

Mr. and Mrs. Jay Imad

Curtis and Alison Jessup

Mr. and Mrs. Richard King

Mr. Robert Labrecque

Ms. Lilian Lemus

Stephen MacAleese and 
Jessica Moran-MacAlleese

Mrs. Lora Malerbi

Vincent Mancuso

Ms. Susan Marshall

Mrs. Carol Mauro

Mr. and Mrs. Francis 
McLoughlin

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Meagher

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey N. Mobed

Paul and Patricia Naper

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Pagliaro

Ms. Anne Psomos

Ms. Kathleen Riley-Brown

Ms. Jennifer Samiagio

Dr. and Mrs. William Skinner

Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Galen Stabley

Mr. Arthur H. Steidel

Ms. Sheila Sturgis

Ms. Elena K. Valentino, '11

Vetorino's Landscaping & 
Irrigation, LLC

Rita Willett

Woods Orthodontics, P.C.

Rev. Thomas F. Wyndham

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Zontini

† D E C E A S E D

DISTINGUISHED DONOR LIST  CONTINUED
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The Blue & Gold Annual Fund runs from July 1 to June 30. 
Gifts are used during the current school year to support every 
student, faculty member, and program on campus.  

Your gift impacts every facet of student life, inside and outside the classroom.

Dr. and Mrs. Paul Demeo

Mr. Charles Dever

Mr. Neil F. Doherty

Mr. Richard Donahue

Ms. Mary Donahue

John and Christine Donohoe

Mr. Michael '13 and Mrs. 
Rachael '12 Doyle

Ms. Eleanore Dumais

Frank and Patricia Dundulis

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Durkin

Stuart and Christy Egmore

Knights of Columbus, Pope 
Paul VI Council 7312

Paul and Andrea Endres

John Evans

Ms. Barbara Falese-Fitton

Fidelity Charitable Donor-
Advised Fund

Rev. Deacon and Mrs. Richard 
Fish Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Fish, Sr.

Tracey and James Fitzpatrick

Ms. Barbara A. Flinn

Marcia and Fred Floyd

Mrs. Nancy Gallagher

Mr. Raymond L. George

Mrs. Karen Godfrey

Gary and Laura Graham

Mr. William F. Hackett

Our Lady of the Cape Mens 
Club

Carol and Stephen Hamel

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Harper

Ms. Roberta Hatch

Mr. and Mrs. Willy Hatch

Joseph M. Hoffman

Mr. and Mrs. David Holt

Mr. Thomas C. Hoy

Mr. and Mrs. John Hufnagle III

Rev. Christopher Hughes '13

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Hughes

Linda Hurley and Robert Del 
Vecchio

Mr. Thomas Hynes

Aaron James, '21

Curtis and Alison Jessup

Notre Dame Club of Cape Cod

Ms. Charleen Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. David Kennedy

Mr. Brian Kennedy

Margaret and Kevin Keras

Mr. and Mrs. Richard King

Nelnet Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kudla

Mr. Robert Labrecque

Mr. Robert LaLiberte and Hon. 
Therese Wright

Sam and Judie Lorusso

Ms. Heidi Luciani

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas 
MacDonald

Mr. John MacKinnon

Mrs. Lora Malerbi

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent John 
Mancinelli

Vincent Mancuso

Mr. Michael Manley and Ms. 
Carol Chmielewski

Ms. Susan Marshall

Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Martin

Mrs. Carol Mauro

Mrs. Julie Mayo

Mr. and Mrs. Tom McCabe

Mr. and Mrs. William McCarthy

Mrs. Diana McDermott

Ms. Roberta H. McDonald

Mr. and Mrs. Michael McKeen

Mr. and Mrs. Francis 
McLoughlin

Bob McMurray

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey N. Mobed

Dr. Adam Mohmand and 
Mrs. Teresa Mohmand-
Borkowska

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Monac

Dr. and Mrs. Douglas Moran

Mr. Stoyan Muhov and Ms. 
Roumiana Popjeleva

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Muller

Irish American Club of Cape 
Cod, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen 
Nickerson

Mr. and Mrs. George Niden

Mr. James Nidositko, Sr.

Ms. Elizabeth O'Brien, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Jerome O'Brien

Mrs. Carolyn O'Callaghan

Mr. Lawrence O'Connor

Mr. and Mrs. Jack O'Dea

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas O'Hara

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph O'Keefe

Jeremiah O'Keefe '23

Ms. Marian Oost-Lievense

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Pagliaro

Knights of Columbus, Father 
McSwiney Council #2525

Mr. and Mrs. Keith Powell

Ms. Anne Psomos

Mr. John Redding

Margaret R Rice

Ms. Kathleen Riley-Brown

3 G's Plumbing & Heating, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Affonso

Amazon Smile

American Online Giving 
Foundation

Joe and Laurie Anastos

Anonymous

Patricia Balser

Frances Cestone Birmingham

Raymond and JoEllen 
Bourque

Andrew and Joanna Bradley

Frances and Thomas Brew

Gardiner and Courtney Bridge

Reverend James F. Buckley

Dr. and Mrs. Michael Buckley

The Robert F. and Maureen T. 
O'Keefe Family Foundation

Mr. Vincent Byrne

Ms. Mary Callahan

Dr. and Mrs. Paul J. Canniff

Jenn and Ed Canzano

Emily Canzano '16

Matthew Canzano '18

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Chuda

Mr. Jason Clark

Dr. and Mrs. John Codjoe

Karen Kaufman

Mr. Renato Coelho and Ms. 
Angelica Miranda

Kevin and Cyndi Conway

Gene and Jean Cormier

Mr. and Mrs. William Coty, III

Martin Culik

Ms. Martha Curley

Mrs. Joseph D. Daluz

Delta Airlines Matching Gift 
Program

“We are indebted to the JPII faculty, staff, and administration for their 
commitment to the education and spiritual formation our daughters received.” 

—Joe and Laurie Anastos, P’ 20, 22  •  2022-2023 Blue & Gold Annual Fund Chairpersons
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Mrs. Ivone Rosella

Mrs. Elizabeth Simmons

Mrs. Lisa Simpson

Dr. and Mrs. William Skinner

Margaret Smith

Tom and Barbara Smith

Laurie and Robert Solis

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Sperry

Mr. and Mrs. Galen Stabley

Mr. Arthur H. Steidel

Mr. Jason Stone

Little Stars Learning Center

Ms. Sheila Sturgis

Mark and Clara Sullivan

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Sullivan

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Sutton

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Switchenko

Mr. and Mrs. Russell F. Tierney

Mr. Scott Toenniessen

Ms. Joanne Tomao

Ms. Elena K. Valentino, '11

Ms. Mona Lisa Valentino

Rev. Laurent M. Valliere

Eric and Eleanor Vander Mel

BLUE & GOLD ANNUAL FUND  CONTINUED

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Wahle

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Walman

Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Wile

Rita Willett

Rev. Thomas F. Wyndham

Joseph and Maureen Yamin

Paul and Maureen Yasi

Mrs. Irena Zinov

Put Your Gift to Work Today!
Gifts to the Blue & Gold Annual Fund help bridge the gap between tuition and the cost 

of educating our students. The actual cost of a JPII education, in fact, exceeds the tuition.  
We depend on philanthropic support to make the Catholic school experience as rich and 

robust as possible. Donations can be made online through our secure giving portal. 
www.JPIIHyannis.org/GIVE

What is the B&G12 Program?
The B&G 12 is a recurring gift program 
at  St. John Paul II School. A recurring gift is an 
ongoing, specific amount determined by a donor 
that is charged monthly to a donor’s credit card. 
The Blue & Gold Annual Fund gifts are used in 
the year they are received, so it is crucial to make 
a Blue & Gold Annual Fund gift every year. 

How do I participate?
Sign-up by visiting www.JPIIHyannis.org/GIVE. 
You agree to a contribution amount, which will be 
charged to your credit card accordingly.

Program Benefits
Spreading your support throughout the year is 
a convenient way to include your donations into 

SAMPLE MONTHLY DONATIONS

	 $10 per month 	 = 	 $120 annually

	 $25 per month 	 = 	 $300 annually

	 $41.66 per month 	 = 	 $500 annually

	 $83.33 per month 	 = 	 $1,000 annually

	$208.33 per month 	 = 	 $2,500 annually

	 $416.66 per month 	 = 	 $5,000 annually

your budget. Monthly giving is the most cost-
efficient way to deliver your support.

Your gift will appear monthly on your credit card 
statement. We will send you a calendar year-end 
tax receipt each January to help in your 
tax preparations.

Jenn and Ed Canzano

Mr. Jason Clark

Mr. and Mrs. William Coty, III

Rev. Christopher Hughes, '13

Kevin and Margaret Keras

Mr. and Mrs. Russell Tierney

Recurring Gift Donors
By committing to a recurring gift, you provide St. John Paul II School 

with steady, reliable funding for students and faculty.

2 1

GRATITUDE REPORT •  2022-2023   |  TIDINGS



Aubuchon Hardware
Agway of Cape Cod
Amanda Alten Coaching
Ame & Lulu
Amy Homa Photography
Añejo Mexican Bistro
Asebbo
Barrett's Spirits Shoppe
Baxter's Boathouse
The Bayside Resort
Beyond Beauty - Hyannis
The Black Dog
The Brown Jug
Burrito Bistro
Cafe Chew
Mr. and Mrs. Leo Cakounes
Cape Air
Cape Cod Beach Chair 

Company
Cape Cod Life

Cape Cod National Golf Club
Cape Codder Resort
Cape Fish & Lobster
Mr. and Mrs. J. William Christie
Country Garden
Crisp Flatbread Co.
Crown Salon
The Daily Paper
Denise Barker Photography
Christie Duhamel
Frank & Patricia Dundulis
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Enright
Falmouth Ice Arena
Five Bays Bistro
Forte Fitness Center
Graham LLC
Hart Farm Nursery
Helen H Fishing
Howlyards
Hudson Global Scholars

Hyannis Whale Watcher Cruise
Conor J. Hynes '14
The Irish Village Conference 

Center
JD's Burger Company
JJ Manning Auctioneers
Scott and Sally Jordan 
Kathleen Stover Photography
Margaret Keras
The Knack
Amy Kowal
The Lanes Bowl & Bistro
Little Miss Cupcape Inc.
Jennifer MacLachlan
Mallory Portraits
Mass Audubon
Maverick Technology Partners
Modern Vintage
On Course Training and 

Fitness
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Our
Our Lady of Victory Parish
Oyster Harbors Golf Club
Painted Daisies
Dana Panepinto
The Pilot House
Ragged Mountain
Robert B. Our Co., Inc. 
Alex Rodolakis
S & J Exco
Salty Cow Soft Serve
Sea Crest Beach Hotel
Sea Salt Luxury Spa
Sesuit Harbor Tennis
Timothy Skelly 
Sons of Erin Cape Cod
Splash Nail Bar

Sundance Clothing & 
Accessories

Sweet Waves
Rich Sullivan
Titcomb's Bookshop
Two Brothers Pizza & Mexican
Vetorino Landscaping & 

Irrigation LLC
Water Wizz
Wax by Renata
Well Cape Cod by Kathy Bee
The Wianno Club
Wish Gift Co

Gifts In Kind Donors

Honorary and Memorial Gifts
In Honor of The Remillard Family

Andrew and Joanna Bradley

In Honor of Mrs. PC
Gardiner and Courtney 
Bridge

In Honor of Mr. Remillard

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kudla

In Honor of Brian Mancinelli

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent John 
Mancinelli

In Honor of Anthony Cacciatore

Ms. Susan Marshall

In Honor of Mr. Fish and 
Sponsors

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kudla

In Honor of Christopher Keavy

Mr. and Mrs. John Hufnagle 
III
Ms. Mona Lisa Valentino
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kudla
Jenn and Ed Canzano

In Honor of Will and Hank 
Bailey

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Sperry

In Honor of Jonathan Valiga

Mr. and Mrs. Richard King

In Honor of William Sutton

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Sutton

In Honor of Grace Walker

Thomas and Katherine Ryan

In Honor of Lily Walker

Thomas and Katherine Ryan

In Memory of Fernando Paniss

Dr. and Mrs. John Codjoe

In Memory of Fanny Singer

Mrs. Lora Malerbi

In Memory of Lydia Griffin

Ms. Marian Oost-Lievense
Mr. Jason Stone
Ms. Kathleen Riley-Brown

In Memory of Beth Young

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kudla

In Memory of Constance Keavy 
Martin

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher W. 
Keavy

In Memory of Robert M. 
Birmingham

Frances Cestone Birmingham

Thank you to Robert B. Our Co., Inc., 
Graham LLC, Kevin Enright P ‘21, ‘24, 26, 
Conor Hynes ‘14

Thank you to Tim Skelly P ‘28, 
for donating kneelers for the 
chapel, in loving memory of 
Jayne A. Skelly
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Qualifying Levels
CHARTER:  5 - 9 years of consecutive giving
MILESTONE:  10 - 14 years of consecutive giving
LIFETIME:  15 or more years of consecutive giving

How do I become a member?
Simply make a gift five years in a row. Donors 
who have made consecutive gifts since the 
fiscal year 2007 (July 1, 2007-June 30, 2008) 
are automatically enrolled. To sustain your 
membership and reach new recognition 
milestones, make a gift every year. To learn 
about different ways to give and to make a gift, 
visit www.JPIIHyannis.org/GIVE.

Do I need to give to a specific fund?
You may direct your gift to any area of the school.  
Both unrestricted and restricted gifts qualify you 
for membership in the society.  

Why does giving every year matter?
Annual gifts immediately impact the most 
important priorities at St. John Paul II School. 
When you make a gift each year, you support 
faith-filled, academic, and co-curricular programs 
that “cultivate strong relationships and empower 
students to recognize their gifts, develop their 
potential, and communicate Christ in word 
and deed.”

What’s the minimum annual gift                
for membership?
Gifts of $25 or more each year.

Lifetime
15 OR MORE YEARS OF 
CONSECUTIVE GIVING

Mr. William F. Hackett

Mr. and Mrs. John Hufnagle III

Knights of Columbus, Pope 
Paul VI Council 7312

Milestone
10-14 YEARS OF 
CONSECUTIVE GIVING

Anonymous

Dr. and Mrs. James Boyle

Reverend James F. Buckley

Joseph M. Hoffman

Mr. Thomas C. Hoy

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Hyde

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher W. 
Keavy

Mr. and Mrs. Justin Manning

Mr. and Mrs. Keith Powell

Mr. Robert LaLiberte and Hon. 
Therese Wright

Ms. Eleanore Dumais
Mr. and Mrs. Anders Erikson
Mr. and Mrs. Darold Evans
Rev. Deacon and Mrs. Richard 

Fish Jr.
Ms. Barbara A. Flinn
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Fox
Carol and Stephen Hamel
Mr. and Mrs. David Holt
Dr. and Mrs. John Homa
Mr. Bill Horrigan
Ms. Charleen Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Katziff
Mr. Brian Kennedy
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kudla
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 

Lawson
The Lenox Foundation, Inc.
Mr. Michael Manley and Ms. 

Carol Chmielewski
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Mayo
Mr. Arthur Milczanowski and 

Ms. Maria Julia Esteves
Mr. Ted Mochnacki and Ms. 

Jean Crosby

Lion Loyalty Society
Loyal donors are the cornerstone of St. John Paul II School’s success, providing  the means 
by which JPII can carry out its mission of “cultivating strong relationships and empowering 
students to recognize their gifts, develop their potential, and communicate Christ in word and 
deed.”  In recognition of this important commitment, the Lion Loyalty Society honors those 
donors giving to St. John Paul II School with various degrees  of loyalty—from our Charter 
members, who are just beginning their lifelong commitment to annual giving, to our Lifetime 
supporters, who have given to JPII for fifteen or more years.

Charter
5-9 YEARS OF 
CONSECUTIVE GIVING

Dr. and Mrs. Jesse Affonso
Joe and Laurie Anastos
Anonymous (3)
Gardiner and Courtney Bridge
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Buckley
Mr. Vincent Byrne
Ms. Mary Callahan
Jenn and Ed Canzano
Cape Cod Insulation
Cape Cod Orthopaedics & 

Sports Medicine
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew 

Carstensen
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Cassidy
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Castano
Cataumet Boats
Mr. and Mrs. William Coty, III
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Cronin
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Curley
Mrs. Joseph D. Daluz
Dr. and Mrs. Paul Demeo
Mr. Neil F. Doherty

Dr. and Mrs. Gordon Nakata
Mr. James Nidositko, Sr.
Ms. Elizabeth O'Brien, Esq.
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome O'Brien
Wendy and Joe O'Keefe
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Philbrick
Mr. and Mrs. John Pierangeli
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Remondi
Dr. Karen Rogers-Monaghan 

and Mr. Liam Monaghan
Sandwich Car Wash
Mrs. Lisa Simpson
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Skordas
Mr. and Mrs. David Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Stampfl
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Sullivan
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Switchenko
Mr. and Mrs. Russell F. Tierney
Ms. Joanne Tomao
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Traykovski
Ms. Mona Lisa Valentino
Eric and Eleanor Vander Mel
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Walman
Robert Webster and Sandra 

DosAnjos
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CELEBRATING IN STYLE
Decked out in big hats and bow ties, the community gathered for a 
Kentucky Derby-themed Blue & Gold Gala at the scenic Oyster Harbors 
Club. The event raised $50,000 in sponsorships. The live auction, 
led by auctioneer Justin Manning and wife Lynne, (Jack '18 and Lily ‘17), 
was an exciting evening highlight and generated generous proceeds. 
This achievement highlights the community's dedication to supporting 
St. John Paul II School and its continuous growth.

Winner’s Circle
$10,000 +

Mr. John Redding

Owner’s Suite
$5,000 +

Kamberi Enterprises

Millionaire’s Row
$2,000 +

The Affonso Family
Falmouth Toyota
The Insurance of Cape Cod Inc.
Maverick Technology Partners
Mullen Building & Remodeling
Keith and Katie Powell
Mark and Clara Sullivan

Finish Line
$1,500 +

Lorena Mahoney Realty & Post 
One International

Sullivan Engineering & 
Consulting, Inc

Rich and Helen Sullivan

2023 Blue & Gold

Starting Gate
$1,000 +

Carol and Stephen Hamel - 
Cataumet Boats

The Donovan Family
John and Joan Driscoll
Chris and Kerry Lawson
Dr. and Mrs. Gordon Nakata
Elizabeth O’Brien, Esq.
The Souza Family
Olympia Restaurant, Fotios 

and Alexandra Skordas
Pete’s Point Restaurant, Peter 

and Elizabeth Skordas
Marie Souza Team of Cape 

Cod Real Estate Services

Clubhouse 
$500 +

Joe and Laurie Anastos
Pete Cacciatore Realtor 

at Andrew Abu Realtors 
Chatham

Cape Cod Endodontics

Cape Cod Insulation
Cape Cod National Golf Club
Cape Cod Orthopaedics and 

Sports Medicine
Courtside Cafe at Kings Grant
Mark and Jen Curley
Anders and Sheri Erikson
FACTS
The Hyde Family
Island Pool Company/ Evans 

Family
Little Stars Learning Center/

Stump Family
Doug and Kathy Mayo
Julie Palmer Mayo
Liam and Karen Monaghan
The O’Keefe Family
Robert B. Our Co., Inc.
Matt and Elizabeth Philbrick
Chris and Kristen Richards
Patrick and Katie Roy
Teamsters Local 25, Boston
Urology Associates of Cape 

Cod
Eleanor and Eric Vander Mel
Wee Packet Restaurant & Gift 

Shoppe – The Shortt Family

Grandstand
$250 +

The Diver Family
Nicole Dos Anjos
The Fox Family
Karen and David Holt
Sean Hurley-Del Vecchio ’11
Jack’s Pizza
The Jacobson Family
David and Kate Kennedy
Latanzi, Spaulding & Landreth
Dr. Kai and Carrie Matthes
Diana McDermott
Dr. Diane Todd & Nauset 

Optical Eye Care
Linda and Peter Traykovski

$100 +

Ms. Martha Curley
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kudla

Gala

Thank you to our 
Leadership Committee

(shown left to right) 
Cathy Castano, Kathy Griffin-Mayo, 

Kerry Lawson, and Eleanor Vander Mel 
(not shown)
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This year's Fund-A-Need efforts were spear-headed by donor John Redding and focused 
on acquiring a new Micro Bird GM chassis 14-passenger bus for JPII students in grades 5 - 12 
and faculty. Additionally, the Diocese of Fall River generously gifted a second bus, updated 
with support from donors Besart and Diane Kamberi. The Fund-A-Need initiative received a 
kick-start from donor John Redding with a substantial $30,000 donation, and further support 
came from The Robert F. and Maureen T. O'Keefe Family Foundation, contributing $15,000. 
These collective efforts have provided transportation solutions and exemplify the community's 
dedication to providing valuable resources for the benefit of our school.

GIFTS OF $20,000 +

Mr. John Redding

	

GIFTS OF $10,000 +

Kamberi Enterprises

Mr. John Redding

	

GIFTS OF $5,000 +

Mr. Tim Adams

Carol and Stephen Hamel

GIFTS OF $1,000 +

Anonymous 

Falmouth Toyota

Mr. and Mrs. Russell Jacobson

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 
Lawson

Dr. Adam Mohmand and 
Mrs. Teresa Mohmand-
Borkowska

Ms. Elizabeth O'Brien, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Keith Powell

Sandwich Car Wash

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Skelly

Mark and Clara Sullivan

Fund-A-Need Donors

GIFTS OF $500 +

Dr. and Mrs. Jesse Affonso

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Dix

Mr. Raymond L. George

Mr. Bill Horrigan

Dr. and Mrs. Brian Kowal

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Mayo

Mr. and Mrs. Michael McKeen

Dr. Anne and Mr. Christopher 
Morris	

Dr. and Mrs. Gordon Nakata

Mr. and Mrs. George Niden

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Our

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Roy

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Souza

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Sullivan

Michael Walker

	
GIFTS OF $250 +

Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Affonso

Mr. and Mrs. Kalil Boghdan

Dr. and Mrs. James Boyle

Dr. and Mrs. Michael Buckley

Jenn and Ed Canzano

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Cronin

Mr. and Mrs. Anders Erikson

Mr. and Mrs. Martin Hietsch

JJManning Auctioneers

Margaret and Kevin Keras

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Leonard

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Mahoney

Joseph and Erin Mancinelli

Mr. and Mrs. James McGrail

Jared and Haley McMurray

Dr. and Mrs. Daniel O'Brien

John and Leah O'Dea

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 
Richards

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Seward

	
GIFTS OF $100 +

Ms. Helena Amorim-Farrell

Joe and Laurie Anastos

Mr. and Mrs. Renato Armaczuk

Mr. and Mrs. John Carey

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Cassell

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Crofford

Mr. David Cuthbert

Dr. and Mrs. Paul Demeo

Mr. and Mrs. Cathal Diver

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Enright

Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Hagopian

Mr. and Mrs. Willy Hatch

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Hatton

Mr. and Mrs. David Holt

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Katziff

Mr. and Mrs. James Maclachlan

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Mahoney

Mrs. Diana McDermott

Ms. Elizabeth O'Brien, Esq.

Meghan Powell '17

Mr. David R. Smith, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Traykovski

Ms. Mona Lisa Valentino

	

GIFTS OF UP TO $99

Christopher Bresnahan '19

Mr. and Mrs. Randall Collette

Dolores Ercha

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Meagher

Paul and Patricia Naper

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Ou

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Pulit

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Sutton
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Over the Moon
$2,000 +

Lily Walker, class of 2025

Grace Walker, class of 2027

Harvest Moon
$1,500 +

Cape & Islands Realty Advisors/ The 
Skelly Family

The Donovan Family

The Powell Family

Not Your Average 
Mum
$1000 +

Cataumet Boats

Betsy O'Brien

John P. Redding

Mark and Clara Sullivan

Pumpkin Patch 
$500 +

Mr. and Mrs. Gus Adams

Anonymous 

Cape Cod Endodontics, P.C.

Cape Cod Insulation

The Conway Family

The Hietsch Family

The Krieg Family

Law Offices of Carmen V. Codjoe, P.C.

Chris & Kerry Lawson

Maverick Technology Partners

McManus Estate Planning LLC

Julie P. Mayo and Family

Gordon and Jennifer Nakata

Rich and Helen Sullivan

Laurie Webster TODAY Real Estate

Ziggy's Auto Specialties

Haystack
$250 +

Megan and Jesse Affonso

Agway of Cape Cod

Pete Cacciatore, Andrew Abu Realtors

The Clogston/Briffett Family

The Jacobson Family

Litchfield Animal Wellness

ML Custom Woodwork

The O'Dea Family

Sandwich Car Wash

The Souza Family

Leaf Peepers
$100 +

The Anastos Family

The Boghdan Family

The Boyle Family

The Bridge Family

The Canzano Family

The Curley Family

The Diver Family

The Downs Family

Tracey and James Fitzpatrick

The Golarz Family

David and Karen Holt

The Kowal Family

Little Stars Learning Center

Maria and Leonard Michaud

Luis Narvaez

George and Susan Niden

The O'Keefe Family

The Shearer Family

Mr. and Mrs. David Smith

The Ward Family

Parents, friends, administrators, faculty, 

staff, and alumni of St. John Paul II School 

gathered for an evening of camaraderie 

at Naukabout Brewery in Mashpee. The 

event was a wonderful opportunity to 

make new friends and catch up with old 

acquaintances while supporting the school. 

Fall Fest ‘22 was a great success, with a 

record-breaking $24,000 in sponsorships 

raised! The funds raised through the Fall 

Fest, the Blue & Gold Annual Fund, and the 

Blue & Gold Gala help to bridge the gap 

between tuition rates and per pupil costs.

VolunteersFall Fest

Joe and Laurie Anastos, P ‘20, 22 
2022-2023 Blue & Gold 

Annual Fund Chairs
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Volunteers
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Joelle Abboud

Joe Anastos

Laurie Anastos

Pam Anderson

Selma Armaczuk

Justyna Arraes

Nichole Arruda

Nathalie Badan

Christy Bao Egmore

Angela Baron

William Baron

Jessica Bourgeois

Kasey Boyle

Courtney Bridge

Daria Burell

Kim Burnieka

Allison Cacciatore

Grace Carey

Deirdre Carrigan

Erin Carstensen

Cathy Castano

Tammy Cetrino

Dave Chalker

Sue Chalker

Jennifer Cho

Carmen Codjoe

Katie Collette

Deb Conway

Ashley Cormier

Bridii Coyle

Erin Crapo

Mary Crofford

Jen Curley

Jennifer Desruisseaux

Bridget Dickson

John Dickson

Lori Dillon

Pat Dillon

Claudine Downs

Mike Doyle

Rachael Doyle

Christie Duhamel

Dianne Ellis

Sarah Endres

Sheri Erikson

Alizabeth Evans

Fran Ferias

Jessica Fiedler

Laureen Fish

Fr. Michael Fitzpatrick

Natalia Frois

John Fulone

Sarah Gilliland

Theresa Gilliland

Eva Golarz

Laura Graham

Christian Grygent

Jeannie Hagopian

Carol Hamel

Steve Hamel

Meegan Hatch

Leslie Hatton

Karen Hoffmeister

Jaime Holland

Amy Homa

Dan Hughes

Kristen Hyde

Sara Igoe

Michelle Jacobson

Jessica Janney

Heidi Jarvis

Maureen Johnson

Diana Kamberi

Theodora Kamenidis

Renee Katziff

Eugene Kelley

Leslie Kelley

Ashley Kent

Julie Kissell

Kara Koslowsky

Amy Kowal

Alice Krieg

Jennifer Kupfer

Chris Lawson

Kerry Lawson

Jennifer Lenau

Erin Leonard

Natalie Loewen

Paula Lopez-Tropeano

Allison Lorusso

Lorena Mahoney

Erin Mancinelli

Eugenia Manganelli

Rachel Markarian

Christine Marrs

Kathleen Mason

Carrie Matthes

Wendy Maynard

Kathy Mayo

Diana McDermott

James McGrail

Larry McGrath

Haley McMurray

Timea Menyhart

Maria Michaud

Angelica Miranda

Jennifer Monac

Karen Monaghan

Karin Monteiro

Tina Moriarty

Anne Morris

Betsey Murphy

Sofia Naoom

Meghan Nickulas

Grazi Nogueira

Betsy O'Brien

Joe O'Keefe

Wendy O'Keefe

Meredith Our

Kelly Ozolins

Tobe Panepinto

Laura Perry

Elizabeth Philbrick

Amy Pires

Paul Pires

Josiane Piva

Hillary Portell

Jason Portell

Kathleen Powell

Keith Powell

Karen Pulit

Sue Pumphery

John Redding

Sarah Schlegel

Susan Seward

Kristin Shearer

Megan Shortt

Joelle Sifa

Danielle Siscoe

Jason Siscoe

Timothy Skelly

Val Smith

Lisa Smith

Tricia Smith

Brienne Snyder

Jennifer Sonnabend

Sarah Souza

Kathleen Stover FitzPatrick

Richard Sullivan

Linda Sutton

Nicole Thompson

Michelle Tucker

Eleanor Vander Mel

Nora Vermette

Slava Wattley

Erin Willis

Julie Willis

Laura Zander

David  Zander



Athletics Sponsors
Mr. Tim Adams

Mr. Eugene Alioshka and Mrs. 
Natalia Huba

Keith and Kerri Batchelder

Mr. and Mrs. Kalil Boghdan

Dr. and Mrs. James Boyle

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Briffett

Mr. David Brunicardi

Dr. and Mrs. Michael Buckley

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew 
Carstensen

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Cassell

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Castano

Mr. and Mrs. David Chalker

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 
Conway

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Cronin

Mr. David Cuthbert

Edson and Danyelle DeSouza

Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Dillon

Ms. Corey Eldredge

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Enright

Mr. and Mrs. Anders Erikson

Ms. Paula Andrea Lopez-
Tropeano

Mr. and Mrs. Criscello Luz 
Roque

Stephen MacAleese and 
Jessica Moran-MacAlleese

Joseph and Erin Mancinelli

Dr. and Mrs. Kai Matthes

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Mayo

Mrs. Diana McDermott

Mr. and Mrs. James McGrail

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence 
McGrath

Mr. and Mrs. Keith McManus

Mr. and Mrs. Brian McNamara

Mr. and Mrs. Gabor Menyhart

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Miller

Dr. Karen Rogers-Monaghan 
and Mr. Liam Monaghan

Mr. and Mrs. John Moran

Mr. and Mrs. David Murphy

Ms. Elizabeth O'Brien, Esq.

John and Leah O'Dea

Mr. and Mrs. Darold Evans

Mr. and Mrs. Peter 
Giannakoulis

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Gorsuch

Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Hagopian

Mr. and Mrs. Willy Hatch

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Hatton

Mr. and Mrs. Steven Heywood

Mr. and Mrs. Martin Hietsch

Dr. and Mrs. John Homa

Dr. Roshann Hooshman and 
Mr. Edward Richardson

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Hyde

Mr. and Mrs. Jay Imad

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Katziff

Mr. and Mrs. David Kennedy

Mr. and Mrs. David Kennelly

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Kraihanzel

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 
Lawson

Ms. Lilian Lemus

Mr. and Mrs. James Lenau

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Our

Mr. and Mrs. Shawn Ozolins

Dana and Tobe Panepinto

Mr. and Mrs. John Pierangeli

Mr. and Mrs. Keith Powell

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Pulit

Mr. and Mrs. Adam Reed

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 
Richards

Dr. Janet Butts and Mr. Kevin 
Rush

Ms. Jennifer Samiagio

Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Schlegel

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Skelly

Ms. Renee Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Stampfl

Mr. Isaiah Stover and Mrs. 
Kathleen FitzPatrick Stover

Mark and Clara Sullivan

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Traykovski

Michael Walker

Mr. and Mrs. Sean Willis
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Shaping Our Future

Performing Arts
Barnstable Tree Service

Mr. Vincent Byrne

Cape Cod Medical Center

Reverend Ron Floyd

Ms. Cara Harding

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher W. 
Keavy

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kudla

Mr. Michael Manley and Ms. 
Carol Chmielewski

Loretta O'Keefe '24

The Robert F. and Maureen T. 
O'Keefe Family Foundation

St. Joseph, Guardian of the 
Holy Family Parish

South Shore Playhouse 
Associates, Inc. Cape Cod 
Melody Tent

Vetorino's Landscaping & 
Irrigation, LLC

Woods Orthodontics, P.C.

SPONSORS

St. John Paul ll School’s commitment to 
providing quality Catholic education to 
young people throughout the Cape Cod 
region is enlivened by the partnership and 
confidence of generous individuals.  

Charitable investment empowers JPII 
students to recognize their unique gifts, 
develop their potential, and communicate 
Christ in word and deed.

Philanthropy adds vital flexibility in 
strengthening Catholic identity, academic 
programs, extra-curricular activities, 

athletics, Christian service, and leadership 
development initiatives.  Gifts also provide 
important scholarship assistance for 
deserving students.

Donor engagement may be directed to 
the Blue & Gold Annual Fund and specific 
programs, such as financial aid, performing 
arts, and athletics. 

Annual gifts, multi-year pledges, event 
support, and estate provisions are welcome 
and encouraged with genuine appreciation. 

For information on specific charitable opportunities at 
St. John Paul II School, please contact the Advancement Office at 

Advancement@JPIIHyannis.org or 508.862.6336.
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120 High School Road
Hyannis, MA 02601

NON-PROFIT ORG
U.S. POSTAGE PAID

BROCKTON, MA
PERMIT NO. 126

ADVANCEMENT OFFICE

120 High School Road 
Hyannis, MA 02601

508-862-6336

advancement@JPIIHyannis.org

Please send address changes 
and all correspondence to: Please Join Us  

Blue & Gold Gala
MAY 4, 2024

Baccalaureate Mass
MAY 31, 2024

Commencement
JUNE 5, 2024

Grade 8 Graduation
JUNE 7, 2024


